
 

 

 

 

On 20 June 2014, the Successful African Firms and Institutional Change (SAFIC) research 
project held a whole day workshop at the Nairobi Safar Club. The team workshop focussed 
mainly on analysing data from the project's ongoing food proccessing and food processing 
equipment manufacturers firms survey. 



Present during the workshop were Prof. Dorothy McCormick, Dr. Paul Kamau, Dr. Radha 
Upadhyaya, Mr. Samuel Balongo and Mr. Herbert Wamalwa. The team also spent time to plan 
for case studies which shall constitute the next phase of data collection.   

 


